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NYC Asian Eyelid Surgeon Dr. Yael Halaas Maintains Patient
Ethnicity

NYC Eyelid Surgeon, Dr. Yael Halaas, performs Asian Eyelid surgery for a younger fresher look-while
preserving patient ethnicity.
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NEW YORK, Nov. 6, 2013

NEW YORK, Nov. 6, 2013 /PRNewswire-iReach/ -- Expert NYC Eyelid Surgeon Dr. Yael Halaas has performed thousands of
blepharoplasty (eyelid) surgeries. As Asian Eyelid surgery has grown rapidly in popularity in the U.S. and at her NYC practice, Dr. Halaas
preserves patient ethnicity while achieving the desired results.

"Placing a crease in the upper eyelid increases the definition of the eye. Some people feel that Asian eyelid surgery is performed to
westernize the appearance of those of Asian descent, but that's not the case," says Dr. Halaas.

According to recent reports the number of Asian Americans undergoing plastic surgery has risen by 21 percent from 2011 to 2012, while
Eyelid Surgery has risen 4 percent from 2011. Eyelid Surgery is the third most popular procedure in the U.S.; with 6.4 percent of all
blepharoplasties being Asian Americans.

"Asian eyelid surgery can open up the eye for a more energetic appearance and create a resemblance to the 50% of Asians who have a
natural crease in the upper eyelid," Dr. Halaas says.

NYC's Dr. Yael Halaas performs three types of Asian Eyelid surgeries depending on the unique appearance of each patient: full incision (for
patients with thick eyelid skin or droopy eyelids), partial incision (double eyelid surgery for patients with access fat), and double suture and
twist (for patients with little excess skin or fat in the eyelids).

Yael Halaas, MD, FACS, is recognized as one of the best plastic surgeons in New York City. Fully bilingual in English and Spanish, Dr.
Halaas as a special interest in the treatment of the aging face in both women and men. As a leading female facial plastic surgeon, Dr.
Halaas received her undergraduate degree from Columbia College in New York and graduated in the top ten percent of her medical school
class at Cornell University Medical College, with prestigious distinction of membership in the Alpha Omega Medical Honors Society. She
also earned the American Medical Women's Association award as part of her membership in the top five percent of her graduating class.

For more information about Dr. Yael Halaas, visit http://www.drhalaas.com/ or call 212-688-5955
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